
August 16, 2019 

 

To the voters of Lunenburg County, 

 

I strongly urge you to vote on November 5th to re-elect Liz Hamlett to serve as your Commissioner of 

Revenue. Liz has worked for the citizens of Lunenburg for over 10 years and quickly certified as a Master 

Commissioner through the Weldon Cooper Center at UVA after being duly elected in 2014. 

Commissioner Hamlett currently serves as an officer of our state-wide professional association. She is a 

member of associations for professional assessing and auditing. She is committed to continuing her 

professional development and sharing her expertise with others.  

Online access to real estate records and GIS data became available as a result of Liz’s initiative. This 

access helps end users from residents to other county departments. Everyone benefits from efficiency.  

Commissioner Hamlett currently serves as President of the Rotary club of Lunenburg, Treasurer of Cub 

Scout Pack 7538 and volunteers with Daisy Troop 3409. If you’ve ever heard her sing, you won’t be 

surprised to know she is also a choir director in her church.  

I have mentored and worked alongside Liz for the past 5 years and I believe she will continue to serve 

you well. Please afford her the opportunity to do so. 

 

Maggie Ragon, Master Commissioner of Revenue for the City of Staunton 

Immediate Past President , Commissioners of Revenue Association of Virginia  


